More Snow Is
~ Coming!

2% Be Prepared. Plan Ahead. Stay Safe.

Greetings Neighbors,

In preparation for the impending snow storm today/tomorrow, the HOA is requesting that all vehicles
be removed from the streets. It is critical that vehicles are not blocking the ability of the snowplows to
clear snow and make our roads safe for everyone.

As a reminder, this is a service that we all pay for so your prompt attention and cooperation is

appreciated.
Thank you!

The Fairway Pines Board of Directors




